From: Wrinn, Michael

To: Callahan, Rich; White, Daphne
Subject: FW: [Wilton CT] 23 Hubbard Road - easement for parking spaces (Sent by Bruce Likly, blikly@klcpr.com)
Date: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 8:19:19 AM

Please post w/ 12 Godfrey

From: Contact form at Wilton CT <cmsmailer@civicplus.com>

Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:32 PM

To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>

Subject: [Wilton CT] 23 Hubbard Road - easement for parking spaces (Sent by Bruce Likly,
blikly@klcpr.com)

Hello mwrinn,

Bruce Likly (blikly@klcpr.com) has sent you a message via your contact form
(https://www.wiltonct.org/user/3373/contact) at Wilton CT.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at
https://www.wiltonct.org/user/3373/edit.

Message:
Dear Mr, Wrinn,

We are the owners of 23 Hubbard Road and are very concerned with the “fast and loose” use
of misinformation regarding the easement for parking spaces to the building across the street.

I am writing to confirm the presence of the easement but to note that 12 Godfrey Place has no
right to any specific space.

We alone as the building owners have sole discretion to determine who parks where on our
property.

We will be making the spaces most convenient to our tenants available to our tenants without
regard to the convenience of others.

Sincerely,

Bruce Likly
Townsend-Adams Properties
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